
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KLB Year 13 Results 2022 

We are absolutely delighted with the A level results achieved by our year 13 students. Their results 

are testament to their determination and consistent hard work. 

Our ethos is that a student’s approach will determine their success, and today, we have seen this 

reflected in the stunning grades achieved. It is lovely to see how many students had made outstanding 

progress and can look forward to very bright futures. 

These students fully deserve their results. They have been wonderful ambassadors for the school and 

have supported each other through an extremely difficult year. It has been a pleasure to work with 

them. 

Despite this week’s headlines suggesting a dip in grades, the results at KLB match those of our last two 

years. This year, 19.7% of our entries are graded A* and 49.4% are graded A*A. We could not be more 

proud. 

Hannah Khan 
Acting Headteacher 
Katharine Lady Berkeley’s School  
 

From left to right:  

Joel Langdon (A*AA) heads off to Sheffield 

University to study Chemical Engineering with a year 

in North America. 

Lucas Walker (BCC) will be starting his degree 

apprenticeship with Merlin, linked to Aston 

University. 

Jamie Stacey (A*A*AA) will be studying Chemical 

Engineering at Manchester University. 

 

 

 

 

All smiles from Maddy Tarplee (A*AB) and Poppy 

Dobson (A*A*A). Maddy is off to Sheffield University 

to study Law and Criminology. Poppy has accepted a 

place at Reading to study Psychology. 

 



 

 

Delighted with their results (L to R): 

Jake Palmer (A*A*A*A) is off to study Maths 

at Oxford. 

Ellis Brewer (A*A*A*A) will be studying 

Physics at Exeter University.  

Oscar Braun (A*A*A* D3) heads off to St 

Andrews to study Chinese Studies and 

Economics. 

Geoffrey Harper (A*AA D2) is taking up a place 

at Guildhall School of Music and Drama to 

study Music Composition. 

 

 

Berkeley, the school dog, helped Luke Garlicki, Tom 

Godwin and Geoffrey Harper to celebrate! Luke (AAB) is 

off to Nottingham to study Biochemistry and Genetics 

and Tom (A*A*AA) will be starting Mechanical 

Engineering with a Year in Industry at Exeter University. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year’s Head Boy, Tom Werrett (AAA) has 

accepted one of only ten positions nationally, to 

become a Junior Management Consultant for IBM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Brady Golding and Barney Wharin were delighted to 

open their results. Brady (A*BC) will be studying 

Electronic Engineering at UWE and Barney (A*AA) is 

off to Swansea to study Sport and Exercise Science. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rianna Fearon (A*A*A) has 

accepted a place at Nottingham 

University to pursue Cancer 

Studies. Rachael Howard 

(A*A*A*A*) is looking forward to 

studying Natural Sciences at 

Cambridge University. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy and Emma Gribben were over the 

moon with their results. Amy (A*A*A) 

will be studying Liberal Arts with 

International Study and Emma (AAA) 

will be studying Psychology. Both head 

to Manchester University. 

 

 
 


